PLANNING MEETING

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS'

DATE: Tuesday, August 18 TIME: 9:00 AM

PURPOSE:

Recently, the Lancaster City Schools decided all learning would take
place virtually this fall. In an effort to help the kids in our neighborhood,
St. John's is putting together a program that is focused on providing
academic and social support to students from Fulton Elementary school.
We have the vision and the compassion now we need to put the plan
together. Our hope is to launch a program two days a week where
students can gather safely on our campus for assistance with homework
and social support. If you are interested in helping us create this next
opportunity for our kids, please join us for a brainstorming meeting in
the Parish Hall. Please email equilla@stjohns-lancaster.org if you plan to
attend.

Masks will be required and socially distancing will be enforced.
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